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Proceedings of the Special Ironwood City Commission Meeting 

 

 

A Special Meeting of the Ironwood City Commission was held on Wednesday, 

September 2, 2020 at 5:00 P.M. via Zoom. 

 

The purpose of the special meeting was to consider approval of expenditures for the Pat 

O’Donnell Civic Center building enhancements as recommended by the Civic Center Board. 

 

1. Mayor Burchell called the special meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 

 

2.  Recording of the Roll. 

 

     PRESENT:  Commissioner Cayer, Corcoran, Mildren, Semo, and Mayor Burchell.  

       ABSENT:  None. 

 

3.  Citizens wishing to address the Commission on Items on the Agenda. (Three 

     Minute Limit) 

 

There were none.  

 

4.  Discuss and Consider approving expenditures for the Pat O’Donnell Civic Center building  

     enhancements as recommended by the Civic Center Board. 

 

Motion was made by Mildren, seconded by Cayer to approve the expenditures for the Pat 

O’Donnell Civic Center building enhancements by using Civic Center and donated funds as 

recommended by the Civic Center Board.  Unanimously passed by roll call vote.  

 

5.  Adjournment. 

 

Motion was made by Corcoran, seconded by Semo to adjourn the Special Meeting at  

5: 09 P.M. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

      Annette Da Lio-Burchell, Mayor  

 

 

 

      Karen M. Gullan, City Clerk 


